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Howell, Rosa <NHTSA>

From: McHenry, Stephen <NHTSA>

Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2007 5:35 PM
To: Howell, Rosa <NHTSA>

Subject: Memo to File

Rosa,
Please enter into file for PEQ7-042

Stephen McHenry

Investigator, US D.O.T.

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration
Office of Defects Investigation

NVS-213 Room W48-217

1200 New Jersey Ave., SE

Washington D.C. 20590-0001

202 366.4883 or 1.800.536.8368 x-64883
Fax 202.366.1767

From: Quandt, Jeff <NHTSA>

Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2007 4:00 PM

To: Raher, Patrick M.

Cc: McHenry, Stephen <NHTSA>

Subject: RE: PE 07-042 Request for extension of time and meeting date

Your request for an extension for responding to part of the information request is granted. The due date for sales, complaint, field
report, claims, warranty and crashes remains October 10, 2007. The remainder of the response is now due October 25, 2007.

Regards,

Jeff Quandt

Vehicle Control Division
Office of Defects Investigation
Phone: (202)366.5207

Fax: (202)366.1767
jeff.quandt@dot.gov

From: Raher, Patrick M. [mailto;:PMRaher@HHLAW.com]

Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2007 3:34 PM

To: Quandt, Jeff <NHTSA>

Cc: McHenry, Stephen <NHTSA>

Subject: PE 07-042 Request for extension of time and meeting date

This is a request for an extension of time to respond to the above referenced PE. Currently the company's response is due
October 10, 2007. All available sales, warranty, accident, and claims data will be available and submitted on that date. The need
to translate other more technical materials, test data, and engineering materials requires additional time. Accordingly, we would
request, on behalf of the company, that the remaining information response be submitted on October 25, 2007. We would also, in
conjunction with this submission, request a meeting with your staff on Octaber 25, 2007, to fully answer any questions and present
the technical materials the company has developed which clearly indicate this situation does not involve a risk to motor venicle
safety. | look forward to your response on the extension of time and the meeting time and date.

| PATRICK RAHER, PARTNER

| HOGAN & HARTSON LLP

5}\ Columbia Square, 555 Thirteenth Street, NW, Washington, DC 20004
- direct +1.202.637.5682 | tel +1.202.637 5600 | fax +1.202.637.5910

| pmraher@hhlaw.com | hitp://www.hhlaw.com
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